
 

 

Dear Members, Families, and Friends of the Royal Canadian Armoured Corps 

and its Association, 

  

At this special time of year, I wish to extend heartfelt Christmas greetings to 

all of you. This festive season offers us the opportunity to reflect on the strength 

of our Corps and its Regiments and School - and the bonds we share as a Corps 

family.  

 

We are fortunate to be part of such a organisation with its proud and storied 

history, one built on sacrifice, camaraderie, and service to our country. As we 

celebrate the holidays, let us remember the values that define us: loyalty, 

honour, and the unwavering support we provide each other. 

  

To all those who have served, those who continue to serve, and the families who 

stand with us, I express my deepest gratitude. Your dedication and 

commitment are the heart of the RCAC, and I am proud to stand with you. 

 

On behalf of the Royal Canadian Armoured Corps and its Association, I wish 

all of you a joyful and peaceful Christmas, and prosperous new year with those 

you hold dear.  

 

May the coming year bring you good health, happiness, and continued 

strength. 

  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all. 

 

Worthy! 

 

 

 

J Lockyer 

James E. Lockyer, O.N.B, C.D., K.C. 

Colonel Commandant 

Royal Canadian Armoured Corps (RCAC) / Corps blindé royal canadien (CBRC) 

 


